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 Plowed & salted as needed 

 Patched potholes when weather cooperated  

 Repaired equipment as needed 

 Continued brush hogging the bike path area from Feigle Road to Lockport Road 

using excavator and 2 tractors  

 Also were able to brush hog off road ditch at Campbell near Meyer towards bike 

path with 2 tractors 

 Continued cleaning roadside ditches Fisk Road and Main Road  

 Installed pipe Townline Road and Main Road 

 Continued cross training all CDL drivers on different routes and trucks 

 Put together picnic tables we had stored from a grant 


